
Fountain House 
Fountain House is located in Howe Hall at 6230 Coburg Rd.   
 

Move-In Times 

  

• New Students: Saturday, Sept. 2, beginning at 9 a.m. 

• Returning Students: Monday, Sept. 4, beginning at 9 a.m. 

 

 Please note that new students arriving after 2 p.m. on September 2 and returning students arriving on 

September 4 should check-in at the Howe Hall front desk.  

 

How to Check In to Your Room 

 

1. Arrive & Park: Follow the signs on Coburg Rd. and proceed to the Dunn parking lot (see map). The 

Dunn parking lot will be divided into several check-in areas and you should proceed directly to the 

Fountain House unloading area that will be located immediately in the front of the main entrance to 

Fountain. Please ensure that a driver remains with your vehicle until it is unloaded.   

 

2. Check-In: Your check-in station is located outside the main doors. This is where you will receive your 

keys and DalCard (if you sent in your photo early) with a UPass sticker. Ethernet cables are also 

available at this time upon request. 

 

3. Move Your Vehicle: Once you have finished unloading your vehicle, we ask that you move it from the 

unloading area to the Dalhousie parking lot located at the bottom of the Dunn parking lot, away from the 

building. 

 

After You’ve Checked In  

 

After you’ve moved your 

belongings into your room, there 

are a few other things you might 

need. If you did not submit a 

photo for your DalCard in 

advance, we can take it now and 

produce your card. You may also 

make a deposit on your DalCard. 

To print your DalCard or make a 

deposit, please go next door to 

the DalCard Office. To pick up 

your orientation pack, please 

proceed to the Howe Study Hall 

(ground floor).  


